
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ProWein News 2017 

 

Dear partners and friends, 

we are looking back to an challenging year 2016. A wet and cold spring needed all our work, 
all our time in the vineyards. Never before we had to work so hard with the vines, take the 
last leave away for sun, healthy and ripe grapes.                           . 

2016 will be a vintage to drink! The wines are juicy, easy drinking on a high level with nice 
elegant fruit. Acidity is well balanced and the alcohol is not too high. Today the whites are 
ready to drink, well opened and very tasty. And the Pinots of 2015 will come in September 
with an enormous body, structure and a really high potential! 

This year at ProWein we show the just bottled „summer wines“ and tank samples from our 

estate wines to the single vineyards. The bottling is sheduled for the first week of April. From 

12th April the new vintage will be available. 

 

ProWein – Hall 14 D 39 

As usual you will find us in Hall 14 (Germany) at the Rheinhessen presentation (D 39).



 

 

 

 

NEWS  I 

Fair’n Green 

After 10 years of sustainable winegrowing in our 
family we decided to get member of Fair’n Green.  

Fair’n Green is a club of winemakers, certified by 
government, for sustainability in the whole process 
from the vineyard until the distribution: 

 we show respect and responsibility to nature 

 winegrowing without herbizides and minimum 
crop portection 

 innovation leader in wine business 

 fair to nature and society  

You will find the Fair’n Green sign on the Back labels from now.  

http://www.fairandgreen.de/weingut-braunewell/ 

 

 

NEWS  II 

MAXIME HERKUNFT RHEINHESSEN 

Together with 70 wineries we founded the club: 
MAXIME HERKUNFT RHEINHESSEN. Our 
MAXIMUM is the consequent  labelling of our wines 
concerning their ORIGIN = HERKUNFT as  
Gutswein (Estate), Ortswein (Village) and Lagenwein  
(Single Vineyard) from RHEINHESSEN. 

English Info soon! 

 

http://www.fairandgreen.de/weingut-braunewell/


 

 

 

 

 

NEWS III 

Since 3 weeks we have a new 
website including a translation 
generator. 

On the website we also try to 
present our partners. 

Please have a look!! 

www.weingut-braunewell.de 

 

 

PROJEKT WINERY 21 

Comming soon….. 

We invest in the future of the 
winery and quality of the wines. 

Start will be end of the year or 
beginning 2018. 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to an interesting year with very tasty wines of Rheinhessen. Thank 
you for being our partner 

Stefan Braunewell, family & team 

 

http://www.weingut-braunewell.de/

